BSA TROOP 900 & CUB PACK 910 “BIRTHDAY CAKE IN A BAG” SERVICE PROJECT!

February 8, 2023, was the 113th birthday of Scouts BSA and Cub Scouts. Part of the Scout Oath is to "help
other people at all times" and during Scouts’ birthday month, they want to make birthdays of other
children extra special by creating “Birthday in a Bag” service project that will benefit the Prince George Food
Bank.

The Scouts are asking for Gregory congregation’s support of this worthy project. Donations of any of the
following items will be accepted February 19 and 26. Collection boxes for the items will be placed in the
Narthex and Fellowship Hall.

Items needed:
Cake mix and Frosting sets
Birthday candles and sprinkles
Simple wall decorations (streamers/banners, etc.)
Birthday plates and napkins
Bubbles
Sidewalk Chalk
Crayons/markers
Coloring books
Stickers and candy sets
Puzzles

The picture below shows all the ingredients in a foil pan; however, the Scouts plan on using the “bag”
Concept for convenience. After the needed items are collected, the Scouts will add the Sprite soft drinks and
prepare the “Birthday in a Bag” sets, then deliver them to the Prince George Food Bank.
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